
Menheniot Green 

Progress report to Parish Council March 2023 and details of projects planned. 
 
Information  Following on from the RHS awards Cllr Goldsmith is in consultations to next 
year organise a Gardens Safari through the village.  Verbal report from Keith Goldsmith. 
 

Holy Well: Action:   Plans being prepared  to allow structure to be visible and overall 
improvements to the setting. The project is being developed between Cllr Cole and Jon 
Selman who is kindly preparing draft plans. Detailed options to be prepared and reported on 
at the next Public meeting. Li Selman is keeping the PCC advised of progress. The Well was 
last renovated in 1937 in the Coronation year of King George VI. We may be able to do 
similar. 
 
Village Green.  Action.  Work is progressing well by Keith Goldsmith with the planters and  
potting up plants     The two planters to be placed either side of the Lych gate are nearing 
completion.  To mark the project, a Coronation event is planned. See separate report on 
event.  Verbal update from Keith Goldsmith. 
 
Bus shelter  Action Estimates are being obtained to repair and replace the beading to the 
glazing and a further report will be submitted with options to replace current Perspex glazing 
which is in places badly vandalised by attempting to set fire to the sheeting. The whole 
structure needs wood preservative oil to be applied to protect the timber. 
 
Improvements to Village centre Public Realm. 
Royal Mail have painted post box in village centre and others in Parish.  BT have confirmed 
Phone box will be repainted this year. 
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